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**Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday** 

Lunch orders. Every Friday. 

 

Calendar Term 2 

Friday, June 10 Crazy Hair Day 

Monday, June 13 Queen’s Birthday Holiday 

Wednesday, June 15 Soup Day 

Wednesday, June 15 School Council meeting 7.00 pm 

Thursday, 16 June Winter Sports and Fun Day 

Friday, June 24 End of Term 2  2.20pm finish 

 

 

Crazy Hair Day 
Come along in casual dress and the craziest hair design you can think of.  There will be coloured 
hair spray at school for 50 cents a stripe. Please bring a gold coin donation which will be donated to 
charity. 
 
 

School Bus Travel 
Each student, who travels on the school bus, has an ‘Application for Permission to Travel’. Please 
complete and return to school. 
(Form 1) To be eligible to free school bus travel the student  
*must attend their nearest school and *must reside 4.8 km or more from the school 
(Form2) Ineligible students will be exempt from paying bus fares if the student  
*resides less than 4.8km from their nearest school 
(Form2) Ineligible students required to pay bus fares. 
*who do not attend their nearest school. 
Bus fare is $120 per term. 

These guidelines have existed for many years. The fare structure has changed and will commence at 
the start of term 3. 

If you have any queries please feel free to call me. As I am on Leave, please call my mobile 

 0409 329763 

 

Winter Sports/Fun Day 
Permission notes for June 16th will be sent home tomorrow. (Friday) 
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Mowing Roster 

May15 Caffrey Family July 17 Gibson Family 

June 5 Rohan Shadbolt August 7 Tim van Liessum 

June 26 Brett Moloney August 28 Kirsty Thompson  

Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing…..don’t see you doing it but it is much appreciated. 

We would greatly appreciate more families to join our mowing roster. Please give me a call. 

 
 
 
 


